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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

I hope you are all doing well. As for my family, we just moved back to our home in Sultan. My apologies 

for the past days as I had been busy with the move. 

 

This Saturday, February 18, 2023 is the 1st ACLC-Seattle Puget Sound Area Prayer Breakfast for 2023. It 

is also the first in person gathering we are having since the COVID-19 outbreak in 2020. If you are able 

to, please come and join us. It will be at the Courtyard by Marriott Seattle Sea-Tac, 16038 West Valley 

Highway, Tukwila WA 98188, 10:30 am to 12:30 pm. 

 

The community meeting I scheduled on Sunday, February 19 from 1:00 pm is rescheduled for February 

26, 2023. It will still be from 1:00 pm. Purpose of the meeting is to share together how/what we can do as 

a community to make True Parents known and loved in Seattle and in the State of Washington. Bring 

your ideas and action steps. 

 

Our Sunday Service for February 19 and 26 will be organized by Youth Pastor Miyuki Granstrom. You 

wouldn't want to miss these services. 

 

This Tuesday, February 21 from 5:00 pm, TribeNet's TribeCall will have a special presentation on the 

new guidelines to qualify for Cheon Bo Victor and Accomplisher. If you are planning to apply for Cheon 

Bo Induction this October, please join the call. 

 

For additional information and announcements, please read the Subregion 5 newsletter prepared by 

Gabby von Euw, SR5 Secretary General which is included in Pastor Nelson Mira's weekly update. 

 

Let us continue to pray for our community and the Windermere property sale. 

 

Healing and comfort to those who are sick and those who are going through difficulties. 

 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents bless us all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


